G— Hours: 6.00 p.m to 10.00 p.m

Mr. Alexander @

Foan Qﬂ’

We write this letter in order to request your
honourable presence in our company 15th

Anniversary celebration. The event will be held on :

Date: December 19th, 2021

r -

Dresscode: White or Bussiness

We hope Mr and Mrs Evan would be available to
= come and join us. We would like to see you both
there in our company's anniversary celebration.

Sincerely,
Catherina Brown

Secretary of Bukit Daun Inc.

RSYP MARIA - 0812-4887-201
ln PLEASE CONFIRM YOUR PRESENCE BEFORE
DECEMBER I5TH AT 6.00 P.M
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